
Monday 

Thursday

April 18 @ 6pm 

ARPA TOWN HALL SCHEDULE 

April 21 @ 2pm 

BUSINESSES
NOT-FOR-PROFITS 
TAX-EXEMPT ORGANIZATIONS  








www.NewRochelleARPA.org

CITY HALL 
515 NORTH AVENUE

NEW ROCHELLE

*CURRENT TAX-EXEMPT STATUS AS A PUBLIC CHARITY UNDER SECTION
501(C)(3), 501(C)(4), OR (19) OF THE INTERNAL REVENUE CODE 

LEARN HOW TO APPLY
FOR ARPA FUNDING




THESE MEETINGS ARE FOR THE FOLLOWING
ORGANIZATIONS THAT SERVE NEW ROCHELLE 









www.NewRochelleARPA.org




What is ARPA funding?
The American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (“ARPA”) signed into law on March 11, 2021,
provides $350 billion in emergency funding for state, local, territorial, and Tribal
governments to remedy the disparity between rising costs and falling revenues. The City
of New Rochelle will receive $37million in two payments, creating a historic opportunity to
achieve fiscally responsible objectives that will shape New Rochelle’s future. Visit the
website to learn more about the City’s one-time federal funding for COVID-19 economic
relief and recovery.

Who is eligible to apply? 
Businesses and Non for Profit organizations that endured negative economic impacts
due to COVID and/or provide services to disproportionally impacted communities.
Businesses may also apply for hazard pay for their employees.

How will an application be reviewed will funds be given out on a first-come, first-
served basis? 
All applications who apply for the first tranche of funding will be considered & reviewed by
a committee. There will be two tranches. Currently, only the first tranche’s funding has
been announced. The second round of funding is anticipated to arrive in Spring/Summer
2022 and the New Rochelle City Council will determine how that second tranche will be
spent. 

When is the deadline? 
Friday, July 15, 2022

Can I apply for both funding and Hazard Pay? 
Yes 

Who can I contact for help with my application? 
For Non for Profit & Tax exempt organizations  

Charles Curtis - Ccurtis@newrochelleny.com / 654-8929



For Small Business and Hazard Pay 
Rita Azrelyant - Razrelya@newrochelleny.com / 654-2148



Hard copies of applications are available at the City Clerk’s office and 

New Rochelle Public Library.





NEW ROCHELLE 
ARPA FAQS 


